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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
BIE-Red Rock Day School
P.O. Drawer 2007
Red Valley, AZ 86544
 Telephone: 928-653-4456   Fax: 928-653-5711

10.31.2022 

To: Students, Parents, and Caregivers,
From: Dr. Jeannie Kee-Parsons, Principal RRDS

RE: Water Supply
RRDS will soon be ending the distance learning model and reopening the campus. Bear with us a little bit longer, NTUA has been kind enough to refill our water tank/tower with water to support partial-day instruction: 7:30 to 1:00 Monday to Friday.
Return to Learn
1. We could return as soon as November 3, 2022
2. Parents and students wait for a call from the front office to let you know when we will reopen
3. On the first day back students should bring Reading/ELA, Math textbooks, laptop & cords.
4. Second day back students should bring Science & Social Studies textbooks.
A couple of things need to happen before we reopen:
1. Water supply needs to be adequate to support students and staff
2. Water quality needs to be checked – safe to drink & cook with
3. Okay to reopen from upper management (EPA & ADD)
4. Time for teachers to return to campus
We know this has been stressful for families and we have been working hard with NTUA & Shiprock Facility Management to address the problem. We are very close to complete.

Thank you for your understanding and support 


Dr. Jeannie Kee-Parsons, Principal RRDS
Dr. Jeannie Kee-Parsons

cc: Dr. Edie R. Morris (Navajo), EPA, BOS & TCS
Window Rock Education Resource Center, Navajo District
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